
 
 

 
 

The Corporate Relationship Dept. 

Online Surveillance Section, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001       May 31, 2021 

 

Kind Attn : SNEHA RAMAN 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Your email letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NJ/ 2021-2022 / 319 dated 31st May, 2021 

Ref:   Scrip code no: 513699   

 

In response to your above mentioned letter dated 31st May, 2021, we would like to inform 

you that pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirement) Regulations, 2015, we have already informed to BSE about all the events, 

information etc that have a bearing on the operation/ performance of the company which 

include all price sensitive information etc. 

 

As regards the view to ensure that investors have latest relevant information about our 

company, we would further like to state that there is no additional information / 

announcement to be provided by the company, which in our opinion may have any bearing 

on the price movement of our scrip. 

 

Kindly treat the above reply as our compliance to your above referred email letter dated 31st 

May, 2021. 

 

We request you to kindly take the same on record. Please feel free to contact us for any 

further clarifications. 

 

 


